
CRA NEWSLETTER, 9/19/2017 
 
We want to give a big THANK YOU to our wonderful PTO for sponsoring the amazing Carnival 
last night!  It was such a fun night, we had a huge turn out and everyone had a great 
time.  Thank you to all of you for donations, for volunteering and coming to help support the 
PTO and Canyon Rim Academy! 
 
Siblings of Band & Orchestra Students: 

Our Band & Orchestra classes began last week.  Just a reminder…younger siblings of band & 

orchestra students should not be waiting for their siblings after school at CRA during the 3:15-

4:00 class time.  We do not have after school care at CRA or supervision for waiting 

students.  Please make arrangements to pick up younger children at 3:15 and band & orchestra 

students at 4:00 p.m. 

 
Dogs at Drop Off and Pick Up 
This year the number of furry friends has increased at our drop off and pick up.  It’s become a 
problem recently as some of the dogs are fighting with each other, lunging at other dogs and 
knocking students down.  Some children are afraid of dogs and the barking and activity is 
frightening for them.  We are concerned for the safety of our students and want them to begin 
and end their school day in a peaceful manner.  Though we love our animal friends, we request 
that you leave your dogs at home when dropping off and picking up your children at 
CRA.  Thank you!   
 
The Envisage – Books still available 
If your child attended the author assembly last week with Megan Warren and would still like to 
purchase a copy of “The Envisage”, autographed copies are still available in the office for 
$20.00.   
 

Lottery Open House for 2017-2018 Enrollment 

The first opportunity to apply for enrollment for 2017-2018 will be at our annual October Open 

House on Thursday, October 5
th
, 4:00 – 7:00 p.m.  Invite your family and friends to come and 

apply!  This is great time for applicants to learn more about CRA as Board Members and 

Administration will be on hand to answer questions and conduct tours of the building.  We love 

our school and want to let others know what a great school we have at Canyon Rim Academy!  

 

 

 


